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MEMORANDUM FOR- William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch

! Office of Administration

FROM: Herbert N. Berkow, Chief
Management Analysis Branch
Planning and Program Analysis Staff, NRR

!
SUBJECT: NRR COSTS ASSOCIATED WITH THE FLOATING NUCLEAR PLANTS

As requested by your January 12, 1983 memorandum, we have reviewed

the printout of professional staff hours associated with the review of
,

the manufacturing license for the Floating Nuclear Plants. There were

59,700(53,701 regularand5,999non-regular)staffhoursassociated

with this review. There were 17,365 hours charged to the contested

| hearing (5,589 to environmental and 11,776 to safety). The contractual

cost amounted to $760,159.
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rbert N. Berkow, Chief
Management Analysis Branch'

Planning and Program Analysis Staff, NRR
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